

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

4th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you know Miss MacDonald is sadly currently off school and not very well.

We appointed a supply teacher known very well to the school to cover Miss MacDonald's class whilst she was away. Sadly, on the same day she started, she was hospitalised. Both teachers are now recovering well.

We have now replaced the supply teacher for this interim period.

We are sure you will join us in wishing both teachers a speedy recovery.

We look forward to welcoming Miss MacDonald back hopefully before the end of this half term.

We will keep you updated.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Tait Headteacher









